Red Hill Christian School Newsletter



2020



215.679.6613 | www.redhillchristianschool.org | facebook.com/redhillschool1

SUMMER DAY CAMP

Join us for an awesome summer of fun! 11 Weeks - June 22nd - September 2nd

- *Weekly field trips to water parks, nature centers, indoor sports facilities, and more!
- *Swimming at Boulder Woods Campground's pool!
- *Joint activities at our Deep Creek Campus!
- *Exciting Special Guests!

This year we are so excited to be able to enroll all school age children up to 8th grade and those entering Kindergarten. We will be having some joint activities at our Deep Creek Campus. Space is limited for trips, so get your application in now! Enroll by March 31st to receive the registration discount. Tell your neighbors to enroll their children for summer, and both of you will receive a \$50 tuition credit!

Children not attending Kindergarten and younger do NOT need to register for summer. A "Summer Intent" form will be sent home shortly. Please return the form to let us know of your child's summer schedule.

ART FAIR

We are proud to display our student's artwork at the Upper Perkiomen Valley Library in Red Hill during March. Be sure to visit the library and enjoy the talented art from both campuses' students. Post a picture on Facebook and tag us to win a prize!



EASTER HOLIDAY



RHCS will be closed on Good Friday, April 10th. RHCS Kindergarten will be closed Thursday, April 9th & Monday, April 13th when the school distict is closed. All day childcare is available on those days.

Christian Curriculum

As a school, we strive to teach your children about God. Daily we apply God's word in our classrooms. Class Calendars now have the Bible Themes listed as well as the Bible verse.

This month our Bible Verse is:

For God So Loved The World He Gave His One and Only Son. - John 3:16

RACE FOR EDUCATION!

Each year, we hold one main fundraiser, "Race for Education", jointly at our campuses. This fundraiser helps us to purchase much needed supplies and resources for students and staff at each campus while ensuring that our tuition is afforable.

This year we are tweeking it a bit and are planning some exciting changes! More information will be coming out in the next few weeks.

We have a fun evening planned for the whole family while raising funds for our school.

Keep an eye out for more information coming soon!



Ways To Support Us

Refer A Friend - Word of mouth is our best form of advertisment! Tell your friends about us and when they enroll with us, both of you will receive a \$50 credit. This applies to our Summer Camp as well.



Amazon Smile - Do you purchase items from Amazon? From your Amazon account subscibe to Amazon Smile and designate us as your charity. Nothing changes for you but we receive 0.5% of your purchases. What could be easier!

Redner's Save A Tape - Use your Redner's Reward Card when making purchases. Bring us your receipt with the total purchase circled. Drop in the bowl at the check-in station. We tally them up and as a non-profit, we received 1% of the total.

UPCOMING EVENTS

"<u>Family Appreciation Week</u>" We will be celebrating our families the week of April 20th - 24th. Look for special activities that will be planned through out the week.

Our annual <u>Race for Education</u> fundraiser is currently in the planning stages for the middle of April. More information along with the packets will be coming home shortly.

DCLC's Business Fair is going to be held on Saturday, May 16th at Rustic Red Door Warehouse in Perkiomenville. This is going to be an exciting day for the students and families of DCLC campus. Be on the lookout for more information coming soon.